
Date: November 1, 1999

Attention: Red Jacket Distributors

Subject: CPT Grounding

Red Jacket has made a change in how the CPT controller is grounded.  The
ground connection has been moved to the incoming power ground terminal at
the top of the capacitor board, no longer the grounding lug.  Earlier boards had
the terminal for the incoming ground covered with sealant indicating that the
ground was to be connected to the ground lug on the bottom of the controller.

New boards do not have the sealant applied to the incoming ground terminal and
the chassis “box” connection is already made by Red Jacket.  Therefore, the
incoming ground attaches to the terminal now located at the top of the board.
This is illustrated in section 3-11 in revision H and I of the CPT Controller
Installation and Operation guide.

Thank you for your continued support of Red Jacket.  For additional information,
please contact your Red Jacket Regional Sales Manager or Red Jacket
Technical Support at 1-800-262-7539.
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